
Feedback Request for Autonomous Vehicle 

Testing Program 

Dear [Participant's Name], 

Thank you for being a valued participant in our autonomous vehicle testing program. Your 

involvement is crucial for our efforts to enhance safety and performance in autonomous driving 

technologies. 

We would greatly appreciate your feedback regarding your experience during the testing. Please 

take a moment to reflect on the following questions: 

• How would you rate the overall experience of the testing program? 

• What aspects did you find most useful or interesting? 

• Were there any challenges or concerns you encountered during the testing? 

• Do you have any suggestions for improvement? 

Please reply to this email with your insights by [insert deadline]. Your feedback is invaluable to 

us as we strive to improve our programs. 

Thank you once again for your participation. We look forward to hearing from you! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company/Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


